
RIVER ROAD INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

AMARILLO, TEXAS 

       

 

  

 

 

Subject:  Appointment-IPM Coordinator Date:  Monday, January 14, 2013    

 

      

Presented By:  Mike Hodgson   Related Page(s): This page 

        Business Manager  

          

 

 

 

 

ACTION 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

Section 7.150 of the Texas Administrative Code and River Road ISD’s Board 

Policy CLB (Local) both require that the district appoint an IPM Coordinator 

to implement the district’s Integrated Pest Management (IPM) program.  The 

District would like to appoint our Maintenance Director, Mr. David Perry as 

the IPM Coordinator. 

 

In compliance with the law, the district will report Mr. Perry’s appointment 

to the Texas Department of Agriculture.   Additionally, Mr. Perry will be 

required to complete an approved IPM Coordinator training course within six 

months of this appointment. 

 

 

  

          

         

    

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

We request that the Board approve the appointment of Mr. David Perry as the 

District’s IPM Coordinator.        


